
To: Elders and deacons of the church of Christ in Ft. Worth 

Report of the evangelistic work, to date. 

POMEGRANATE: 

We continue to meet, maintaining the recommended care. Evangelism is not being done because 

of the pandemic. Her friend, who visits us with her two girls, is always arriving on Sundays. 

Collaboration with the church in Masatepe: 

We are supporting the Church of Christ that meets in Masatepe on Sunday afternoons because in 

the morning we meet in Granada. Every 15 days, one of the male brothers from Granada travels 

to Masatepe to help in the preaching work. 

Collaboration in the South and Central Caribbean Coast of Nicaragua: 

We were in Bluefields and Wawashan bringing financial aid in food and clothing for both 

congregations since these two congregations were badly hit by the hurricanes. 

In Wawashan there were 4 baptisms, the brothers are very excited. The work carried out in these 

two places was a success. Except that I got sick. I have a severe liver infection. When I returned 

to Managua, I was hospitalized for a week and I had severe pain in my stomach. I was also 

diagnosed with water in my lung. I have been treating myself with injections prescribed by the 

doctor to dissipate the water of the lungs, of which I am already improving a little. I need your 

prayers, I'm going to have an endoscopy and a colonoscopy, my good brother Juan García is 

helping me to pay for these exams, for the moment I will stop going out to collaborate with other 

congregations, I feel very weak and I have no peace with my stomach pain . 

On this trip to the Caribbean coast, young Danilo Puerto, a member of the Church in Granada, 

accompanied me. Getting to do a good job. For the rest, I beg his prayers. May God save us from 

this outbreak of the virus. 

His brother and his servant in Christ: 

Santos Rafael Palacios Mendieta. 

 

 


